Highlights of the September 18, 2007,
Regular Meeting of the Minford Local
Board of Education

The Board listened to the presentation of
two parents of a child who has a very severe
allergy to peanuts and nut products. They
presented information on a peanut butter
substitute and gave out samples. Their
request to take peanut butter off the K-8
cafeteria menu was taken for consideration
by the Board.

In action the Board:

. Employed substitute certified and
non-certified personnel.

. Approved all full-time employed

teachers to provide home instruction.

. Accepted a donation from Anita
McGinnis to the 5™ Grade Incentive
Program.

. Employed several MARCS Program
Personnel.

. Accepted the resignation of Marsha
Hull as Bus Driver.

. Adjusted the salaries of Paulette
Weaver and Terah Harris to reflect
receiving their Masters Degree.
Congratulations Paulette and Terah!

. Employed Tim Coriell and Jacob
Miller as part-time technology aides.
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. Employed Robert Adams as a regular
custodian. Welcome Bob!

. Employed non-district teachers for
home instruction.

. Approved transportation of a
handicapped student.

. Declared surplus property of some
school buses.

. Adopted the Permanent Annual
Appropriations for FY 2008 and the [
Amended Certificate of Estimated i
Resources.

. Gave a first reading of two proposed
policies and had a second reading and
final approval as revised of the
Organizational Chart.

. Authorized Mark Caudill and Keith
Shamhart Attendance Officers to

i represent Minford schools to the

f  Juvenile Court.

The next regular meeting will be October
18" at 6:30 p.m. in the High School Media
Center.
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Oct | Phyllis Donahoe
Oct 1 Brett Oakes

Oct 3 Tina Winebrenner
Oct 7 Kim Evans

Oct 7 Tim Tackett

Oct 7 Sabrina Shonkwiler
Oct 8 Rita Trapp

Oct 15 Carmen Hull

Oct 18 Cheryl Rinehart
Oct 19 Carolyn Walker
Oct 24 Sharman Farmer
Oct 27 Becky Buicher
Oct 30 Rosie Cox

Oct 31 Julie Shonkwiler

An additional September birthday is Bob
Adams on Sept 27,

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Brett and
Lori Oakes on the birth of their
daughter, Laura Danelle, Little o
Laura was born August 300 S
weighing 8 Ibs and 10 ozs and
was 21 3/4 inches long.

GET WELL WISHES

Lisa Crawford

CONDOLENCES

Our heartfelt condolences to Linda Lester in
the passing of her husband, Bill.

And condolences to Sabring Shonkwiler and
tamily on the passing of her sister, Stephanie
Knipp. %

SUPERINTENDENT'S MESSAGE

The Report Cards are here and Minford
Schools are continuing to mainitain and
improve. The Primary is rated “Excellent”,
the Middle school “Effective” and the High
school is rated “Excellent” for an overall
district rating of “Effective.”
Congratulations to our faculty and staff for
all the hard work in instructing and providing
needed support to our students. This year,
using the information on each student’s
strengths and weaknesses, we can help each

+ Student to be the best he or she can be.

Denniy

On Health Insurance Lab Work:

If you need to have blood work or other
lab work done, please tell your doctor or
nurse to use a lab that is in the MedMutual
Network. That way, you will pay In-
Network costs,



